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The Nebraska Department of Health and Human Services recently released Provider 

Bulletin 18-02: Updates in Coverage of Opioid-Containing Products and Children. 

 

Due to Food and Drug Administration safety guidance, Nebraska Medicaid limited the 

coverage of codeine and tramadol in children to youth aged 12 years and older in 

2017. Due to Food and Drug Administration safety guidance, Nebraska Medicaid will 

also limit the coverage of cough and cold formulations containing codeine and 

hydrocodone to persons 18 years and older on May 1, 2018. 

http://www.nehospice.org/
http://dhhs.ne.gov/medicaid/Documents/pb1802.pdf
http://dhhs.ne.gov/medicaid/Documents/pb1802.pdf
https://www.fda.gov/Drugs/DrugSafety/ucm549679.htm
https://www.fda.gov/Safety/MedWatch/SafetyInformation/SafetyAlertsforHumanMedicalProducts/ucm590435.htm

